From: Chris Knowlton

To: Goump Djalogue

Cc: Cote, Mosha; Info; NT-NUPermit / PermisNU-NT (DFO/MPQ)

Subject: Fwd: Notification - Modification approved - LOA - IGR-920 - US MSR - ODEN (July 15 - August 02 2019)
Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 11:41:16 AM

Importance: High

Hello,

Please note the approval for the NPP modification to sample in Crocker Bay from Global
Affairs Canada and DFO.

Best,
Chris

Christopher Knowlton

Assistant Director Inner Space Center
Graduate School of Oceanography
University of Rhode Island

Narragansett, RI 02882

phone: (401) 874-6481

cknowlton@uri.edu

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Kastrinsky, Matthew R" <KastrinskyMR@state.gov>

Subject: FW: Notification - Modification approved - LOA - IGR-920 -
US MSR - ODEN (July 15 - August 02 2019)

Date: July 30, 2019 at 1:21:40 PM EDT

To: Christopher Knowlton <cknowlton@uri.edu>

Cc: Marine Science <MarineScience@state.gov>

Hi Chris,

Please see the response below from Global Affairs Canada approving the sampling
location modification. Thanks so much, and please let us know if you have any
guestions.

Regards,
Matt

Matthew Kastrinsky

Program Analyst

Office of Ocean and Polar Affairs
U.S. Department of State
KastrinskyMR@state.gov

Office (202) 485-1540
Contractor
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Official
UNCLASSIFIED

From: Bachir.Fl-Haddad@international.gc.ca <Bachir.El-Haddad@international.gc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 1:13 PM

To: Marine Science <MarineScience@state.gov>
Subject: FW: Notification - Modification approved - LOA - IGR-920 - US MSR - ODEN
(July 15 - August 02 2019)

Good day all,

Please note that the request (attached) to add a sampling location (Croker Bay) to the
Northwest Passage Project, has been approved as per the following rational:

The proposed mitigation plan, if marine mammals are seen to be present in the area of
work, is acceptable; therefore DFO is pleased to convey that we have no objection to
the request from the US-MSR ODEN to modify its original request .

Let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.
Regards,

Bachir El-Haddad

Analyst, Program Policy | Analyste, Politique du programme

Security and Defence Relations Division (IGR) | Direction des relations de sécurité et de
défense (IGR)

Bachir.El-Haddad@international.gc.ca

Telephone | Téléphone: 343-203-3208

Emergency | Urgence : 613-996-8885/1-800-387-3124

Facsimile | Télécopieur: 613-992-8011

Global Affairs Canada | Affaires mondiales Canada

Government of Canada | Gouvernement du Canada
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